Good Day,

The warm weather is a welcome change from our spring showers and winter chills. Your children
must be smiling just a little bit more and there is an excitement in the school as the year draws
to an end.

If you haven’t thought about what you are going to do with your child(ren) all summer, then this
1s the time to do so. The Coquitlam School District are running summer camps at Minnekhada
Middle and Central Elementary from July 4tk to Aug 12th,

You can have your child(ren) attend on a weekly bases ($110.00 per week) or daily bases ($30.00
per day) where they are supervise with high quality staff that have met all the district
qualifications (University aged, previously worked with children, passed a police record check,
first aid training and background check) to work with your child.

These camps are getting full and there is not much space left so register now.

Camp Central: http://www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=536&BT=10&Ev=16172

Camp Minnekhada: http:/www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=549&BT=10&PrivEv=16179

If you have any questions please contact:

Heather Roemer hroemer@sd43.bc.ca for Camp Central

Paul Dondo pdondo@sd43.bc.ca for Camp Minnekhada
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